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Bullying remains one of the biggest 
social problems in our schools today. It 
comes in many forms and often looks 
different in one school than another.  
However, the impact of bullying on its 
victims and the overall school climate 

are profound and long lasting.   
 
But there is hope for this age-old problem: You!   
 
Young leaders and emerging leaders can do so much to address this problem, to help the 
victims of bullying, and to create a more positive & Inclusive community within our schools. 
 
Please join the NFJC on Thursday, December 12, 2019 for this powerful youth leadership event! 
The focus of this day will be to provide students the knowledge and skills needed to take active 
and positive steps towards ending bullying in their schools.  It will feature presenters, activities, 
workshops, and small-group dialogue sessions.  Participants will work with and learn from 
leaders from other schools/districts, and they will develop solutions that will address the 
specific needs of their own communities. 
 
Our conference will be held on the Buffalo State College campus, on the second floor of the 
Campbell Student Union (Social Hall).  It will run from 9:00am – 1:30pm, and registration 
includes both a light breakfast and lunch.  Schools can bring up to eight student leaders, and 
they must be accompanied by at least one faculty advisor.  There is an $8 cost per attendee*.   
 
Advisors, please visit our website, www.nfjcwny.org  to register your school’s group (individuals 
may not register for this event – students must come as part of a school group).  You can pay by 
credit card online, or by check/cash the day of the event. See attached flyer to share with your 
school! 
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